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Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis Participates in 2022
Rutgers Law School Summer Internship

Program; Sponsors 54th Annual Minority Student
Program Gala

April 6, 2022

Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP is proud to be a supporter of the Rutgers Law School Minority
Student Program (MSP) and to participate as a 2022 Summer Internship Employer Partner (SIP), playing
our part in helping develop the legal industry’s next generation of lawyers.

According to the Rutgers website, the Minority Student Program (MSP) serves students of any race or
ethnicity who are members of groups that are underrepresented in the legal profession and who have
faced discrimination or overcome social and economic hardships. The program takes a proactive
approach to help students succeed in law school by offering legal skills development, academic support,
alumni mentoring and networking, internships and other opportunities. Past MSP participants include
senators, judges, civil and constitutional rights activists, corporate officers, private practice attorneys and
more.

The firm is also a sponsor of the Rutgers Law School 54th Annual Minority Student Program Gala, a
benefit dinner-dance and graduation celebration event featuring guest speakers and honoring the MSP
Alumni of the Year. The Gala will be held on Thursday, April 14, 2022 from 6:00pm - 9:00pm

Additional details regarding Greenbaum’s 2022 Summer Associate Program will be forthcoming.
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